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I Believe That We Should Not Save the Tree Octopus
)I believe that we should not save the Tree Octopus because it isn’t real!!
Firstly the website about saving the Tree Octopus does not have valid. It is an internet hoax created in 1998 by Lyle Zapato, in the website is said that it could live on both land and water and was said that its habitat was in the Olympic National Forest.
Secondly you can tell that the website is fake because the date it was last updated was all the way back in 1998. If the website had valid information surely the website would have been updated because of the advances in technology and the new findings. I can’t believe I trusted my teacher and went on the website he told me to!!
[bookmark: _GoBack]I have now learnt that I always need to scan the Google page before I actually read the website, I have also learnt that I should always find 2 websites for every piece of information I find!! I now know why I had to get 2 sources when I was researching the First Fleet!!  
